Important message from
‘ The Hughes Creek Catchment Collaborative

Landcare Landcare group.

It’s time to think about Paterson’s Curse.

HCCC is now looking for expressions of interest from all land owners
to join in with the Landcare group in its annual helicopter spraying for
Paterson’s Curse.

The spraying will take place in early August.

Each land owner will be subsidised 50% for the cost of the weedicide,
to a maximum of 3 loads. Each load is 400 litres and covers 15Ha.

Contact Neil van Buuren to book your property for this very
important community event and help us to get rid of this
noxious weed.

Phone: 0417 503 472 or 03 5796 9111

Email hughes.creek.fac@gmail.com.au




